
AIKIDO OF HILO 
29 Shipman Street #106 :  Hilo, Hawaii  96720 
Phone (808) 935-AIKI :  Fax (808) 959-4580 
 
Chief Instructor: Robert E. Klein, D.C., 7th Dan           
 

WINTER CAMP 2024 
and Barbara Klein sensei memorial seminar 

 
 
 
 

From Aikido World Headquarters in Japan, we welcome 
 

TERUMASA HINO, 6th Dan, Shihan 
 

Please plan to join us in Hilo, Feb. 17-19, 2024, Presidents’ Day weekend to participate. 
There will be 2½ days of training, so pack your practice gear. Everyone is welcome on the 
mat. We expect participants from throughout Hawaii, the U.S. mainland and elsewhere. 

The seminar fee covers your participation in all classes. Meals and lodging are separate. 
We will have a Saturday evening dinner and party which is pot luck. AOH will host a Sunday 
evening pizza dinner, at the dojo. Any restaurant meals are “pay as you go”. 

 Accommodations are available at various local hotels. We have negotiated special rates at 
Hilo Hawaiian Hotel, right on the bay. To take advantage of these reduced rates, you must 
follow instructions on their reservation form and confirm by phone, fax or mail by 1/16/24. 
See our web site for the form and for other lodging options: www.AikidoOfHilo.org   

Please plan early! Make your reservations for air travel, hotel and rental car as soon as 
possible. For those arriving from off island, we suggest you get a rental car, but if you need a 
ride, please contact us early so a pick up can be arranged. Reserve flights, lodging and 
transportation ASAP! Travel to Hilo will be busy during this holiday weekend!      

PLEASE REGISTER EARLY!! Try to complete your registration by Monday 1/16/24. 
Note this is also the deadline for hotel reservations. Seminar fees will be higher after that date. 
Late registrations will be accepted, even at the door. All materials and the latest updates are 
available at www.AikidoOfHilo.org. For questions, e-mail to: AikidoOfHilo@Gmail.com. 

We welcome Hino shihan’s return. He has never before instructed in Hilo, although he 
visited in 2015 as otomo to Dojo-cho. We look forward to again welcoming our many aikido 
friends from Hawaii, the U.S. mainland, Japan and elsewhere. Please join in receiving 
instruction by Hino Shihan.   

 

Sincerely, 

 Robert E. Klein, D.C 
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